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Hamre Jaime

From: Fred Saporito <treatment@drfreds.net>
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 12:37 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Support HB 402 9

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I'm writing in support of continuing the protections established 20 years ago to protect Oregon scenic waterways. Any 
weakening would create unintended consequences. 
Please give this bill your careful deliberation. 
Fred Saporito, PhD 
 
Sent from my iPad 


